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Result of the Initial Assessment of the Status of the Continued Listing Criteria 

Under the New Market Classification 

 

YUSHIN PRECISION EQUIPMENT CO., LTD. (the Company) announces that on July 9, 2021, the 

Company received a notice from the Tokyo Stock Exchange (TSE) stating that we can select the "Prime Market" as 

a result of the initial assessment of the status of the continued listing criteria under the new market classification 

that will be introduced on April 4, 2022. 

Based on this result, the Company will proceed with the prescribed procedures related to the application for 

selection of the new market segment. 
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